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              12th September 2022 

                

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,    

 

Further to the sad news of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II’s passing last week, we have now received 

confirmation from the Department for Education that all schools will close on the day of her funeral, 

Monday 19th September. Therefore, Bagshot Infant School will be closed to all pupils on that day.  

 

School will reopen on Tuesday 20th September. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss K Aldred 

Headteacher 
 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/

